
Meeting Between Staff of the Federal Reserve Bank of New York and 
Representatives of the Financial Services Forum 

April 14, 2011 

Participants: Steven Manzari and David Sewell (Federal Reserve Bank of New York) 

John Dearie and Courtney Geduldig (Financial Services Forum) 

Summary: Federal Reserve Bank of New York staff met with representatives of the Financial 
Services Forum ("FSF") to discuss personnel and organization changes within the Bank's 
Financial Institutions Supervision Group ("FISG") and FISG initiatives to identify and address 
risk in the financial markets pursuant to the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer 
Protection Act. FSF staff offered to provide feedback or technical assistance to FISG regarding 
its ongoing efforts. 


